
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary Dates 

Friday 
23.06.17 

Class 3 to cricket festival 
Berwick Middle School 
 
Class 2 Library visit 

Monday 
26.06.17 

EYFS trip to Alnwick 
garden 

Thursday 
29.06.17 

Own clothes in return for 
Summer fair tombola 
prize 

Thursday 
29.06.17 

EARLY YEARS 
SPORTS DAY 1pm 
(reserve date: 13.07) 

Friday  
30.06.17 

Transition day – all year 
groups move to their 
new class for the day! 

Monday 
03.07.17 

Year 3 September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Wednesday 
05.07.17 

CLASS 2 & 3 SPORTS 
DAY 1pm (reserve 
date:11.07) 

Thursday 
06.07.17 

‘More Than’ dance in 
school. Performance for 
parents at 2:15pm 

Thursday 
06.07.17 

Summer Fair meeting 
1pm – all welcome 

Tuesday 
11.07.17 

EYFS Library visit 

Wednesday 
12.07.17 

Class 3 trip to Alnwick 
gardens 

Wednesday 
12.07.17 

Reception September 
starters - parents lunch 

Friday 
14.07.17 

School summer fair 
1:30pm 

Monday 
17.07.17 

Reception September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 
Year 1 September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Wednesday 
19.07.17 

Class 3 Library visit 

Thursday 
20.07.17 

9am EYFS Achievement 
assembly 
2pm Leavers assembly 

Friday  
21.07.17 

10am Leavers Mass in 
school 
1pm Class 2 & 3 
Achievement assembly 
School closes 
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Congratulations to last week’s winners of 
Good Work awards and Star of the Week. 

 
Reception  Danielle Jake 
Year 1  Ryan  Isla 
Year 2  Miley  Lexie 
Year 3  Macey  Aidan 

  Year 4  Toby  Sian 
 
 
SOME NEW DATES 
Please check all of our dates to the left…  We have added some since last 
week;  

 library visits – make sure your child has their card on that day! 

 parents of children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 3 in 
September are invited to a meeting with the class teacher – please 
make sure you can come.  Please return reply slips. (Children starting 
Year 2 and Year 4 will be invited to a meeting in September.) 

 
CURFEW FUN RUN 
The children in years 2, 3 & 4 who are taking part in the  
Curfew run will be having a few training sessions around the 
walls.  You will receive a text the day before to remind  
children they will need their trainers in school. 
 
AFTER SCHOOL PROVISION 
Thank you for returning all of the questionnaires regarding after school 
provision.  Governors are currently deciding on whether this is financially viable 
and we will let you know before the end of term.  The results of the reading 
questionnaire have been collated and are on the reverse of this newsletter.  
The winner of the £10 Marks & Spencer voucher are the parents of Shea in 
Nursery!  Thank you to everyone who completed a form. 
  
                  Mini Vinnies have met today to discuss raising money for the       
Grenfell    Grenfell tower appeal.  They have decided to sell teas and coffees 
after          after both sports days in the hall – please come along and support  
                  them. 
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ATTENDANCE 

Last week’s winners 
Year 3 & 4 with 100% - 
Fantastic!! 
 
OUR Target: 96% 
Please phone the school office before  
9:30am to explain your child’s 
absence from school. 

 
 

Please keep Fr David Phillips in your 
prayers as he is presently on sick leave 

from the parish. 

 
Saturday evening 6pm Mass and Sunday 
morning 9:30am Mass will be covered 

by other diocesan priests at present. 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Our statement to live by this week is; 
 

I try to accept forgiveness from others. 
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